Reference: FS425770085
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/0902/FUL
Address: The Stag BreweryLower Richmond RoadMortlakeLondonSW14 7ET

Proposal: Erection of a three-storey building to provide a new secondary school with sixth form; sports pitch with
floodlighting, external MUGA and play space; and associated external works including landscaping, car and cycle parking,
new access routes and other associated works

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Giulia Crookham
Address: 59 Cowley Road Mortlake London SW14 8QD

Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | am concerned that development is still too big for the local area. Some of the buildings in the revised
proposal are still above 7 storeys high and therefore not in keeping with the local area. The development will negatively
affect the traffic in the area and increase air pollution. Mortlake is already very congested due to the closure of
Hammersmith bridge. It is also already very difficult to find parking in the area. | don’t think the roads and Mortlake railway
station will be able to cope with the additional traffic and number of passengers, caused by the new development and new
school. | also object to the loss of the protected brewery playing fields that have been available to local schools and the
community for years.

| would also like the new scheme to include a river bus and access to the development from the river.

The number of affordable houses has not increased much from the previous proposal.



